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Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

 

Thursday 13th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5 Swimming 
 
We regret to inform you that one of the swimming teachers is leaving at the end of this half term 
and despite our very best efforts to replace her, we have been unable to do so.  As a result, the 
remaining swimming teacher will teach each class every other week. The children will continue 
to swim in their existing groups and while not swimming, will watch from the viewing gallery 
under the supervision of the Y5 parents who have been assisting us each week. 
 
In the weeks that your child is not swimming, they will have a PE lesson in school on the date 
listed below in addition to their usual Thursday lesson with Coach Lee. 
 
 

Tuesday 25th February 
Friday 28th February 

5H swimming 
5DR PE lesson in school (PE kit to be worn) 

Tuesday 4th March 
Tuesday 4th March 

5DR swimming 
5H PE lesson in school (PE kit to be worn) 

Tuesday 11th March 
Friday 14th March 

5H swimming 
5DR PE lesson in school (PE kit to be worn) 

Tuesday 18th March HAZARD ALLEY SO NO SWIMMING 

Tuesday 25th March 
Tuesday 25th March 

5DR swimming 
5H PE lesson in school (PE kit to be worn) 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Day   Mrs Harland   Mrs Reeve 
Year 5 Team 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring

